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March 25, 2019 

 

  

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

      

 

 All students entering grades six through grade twelve for the 2019-2020 school 

year will find their course selections accessible on the Parent Portal from now until 

Friday, April 5, 2019 at 4:00 p.m.  The course selections can be viewed by clicking on 

the course request tab after clicking on an individual student identification number.  

This is not your child’s schedule, they are the selected courses for next school year.   

 Please take the time to review and discuss your child’s course selections with 

them.  If you have any questions or wish to make any changes, please contact your 

child’s guidance counselor as soon as possible.  

  

 

 

                                                                  

                                                                Very truly yours, 

                                                                                   
                                                                              

Anthony J. Mauro, Ed.D. 

     Assistant Superintendent for  

Student Support and Administration 
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